[bookmark: _GoBack]AOTA Members PLEASE send an EMAIL BEFORE SEPTEMBER 24TH, 12:00 noon EST. AOTA members can contact their state RA representative and ask them to submit a motion that supports dual entry for both OT and OTA levels, if you agree.

All you need to do is send an Email to your state’s AOTA RA Rep and also Cc it to RA Speaker Debi Hinerfeld, debihinerfeld@me.com

A SAMPLE email is provided below. The Massachusetts Representative is Jeramie Silveira, OTD, Jeramie.silveira@salemstate.edu

- :SAMPLE EMAIL:-
“Dear Jeramie
My name is XYZ. I am an AOTA member. I am contacting you as a Massachusetts constituent and I am requesting you to help me submit a motion to RA to establish a new policy that clearly supports a standard of dual points of entry into the profession for OT (masters and doctoral level) and OTA’s (associate and baccalaureate level). (PLEASE STATE IF YOU SUPPORT ONLY ASSOCIATE FOR OTAs or DUAL ENTRIES i.e. BS and Associate)

Please acknowledge the receipt of this email.

Sincerely,

Your details

If you don’t receive the acknowledgement please send it again.

While AOTA and ACOTE are doing their job figuring out things, please consider sending an email to your RA representative before the deadline. Please Don’t Wait!

If you don't contact your RA rep now, you leave this all in the hands of AOTA and ACOTE. PLEASE Take control, through the RA, the way the process is supposed to work, as per AOTA Board of Directors.

This is your appropriate process for influencing association policy, and the entry level degree level is within the purview of the RA, as per AOTA Board of Directors.

Planning for the Fall RA Meeting is underway – DEADLINE for motions to be presented at that meeting are Monday, September 24th, 12 noon, EST.

According to the recent statement by AOTA, "The Board is charged with governing the overall affairs of AOTA in accordance with our Bylaws, and ACOTE is an Associated Council of the Board. Since the ACOTE decision to move forward with the entry level mandates circumvented AOTA governance, the Board has the right and responsibility to take this action through the appropriate processes (which is through Representative Assembly or RA.”


Karen
